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Thursday 10th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Parent-Teacher Meetings - Spring Term 2022 
 
 
We would like to invite you to discuss your child's work and the progress he/she has made so 
far this term. Consultations will take place from 3.45 pm during the week beginning 21st March 
2022. 
 
Due to an increase in cases locally and in an effort to ensure that we all remain as safe from 
COVID-19 as possible, we are still wishing for parents to have either a telephone call or a 
virtual meeting via Google Meet. Teaching staff will, however, be inviting specific families for 
face-to-face sessions on Tuesday 22nd March 2022 for the Infant school and on Thursday 24th 
March 2022 at the Junior school where that might be more beneficial for the child. Teaching 
staff will inform these families directly.  
 
For those who have been invited in for a face-to-face appointment, please do not come into 
school if displaying any COVID-19 symptoms, but we are asking those that do come, to have a 
lateral flow test before visiting. On arrival, please go to your child’s external classroom door, 
where we politely ask you to wait on the seating provided, until welcomed by the class teacher. 
If any parent invited into school would still prefer to have a telephone call or virtual meeting 
simply inform your class teacher.   
 
A link to a Google Form to book an appointment will be made available via your child’s class 
Dojo. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Bradley Young  
Headteacher 
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